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19th June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Bike It Breakfast  
Bike It Breakfast will take place from 8.15am tomorrow morning.  We hope to see many of you there. 
 
Beach Visit 
Last week the RNLI came to visit Years 3,  4, 5 and 6 and spoke to the children about staying safe whilst at the 
beach.   To follow on from this the RNLI have invited the children to come to the beach to play some games, and 
provide a further opportunity to reiterate the rules and safety messages that were discussed last week. 
 
Years 5 and 6 will walk down to the beach on Tuesday 20th June, leaving school at approximately 9.05am.  It is 
anticipated that we will be back in school at 11.00am.   
 
Years 3 and 4 will walk down to the beach on Wednesday 21st June, leaving school at approximately 9.05am.  It is 
anticipated that we will be back in school at 11.00am. 
 
In order to keep to our ratios we would appreciate any parents who are able to walk to and/or from the beach with 
us.  If you are able to walk with us please inform the school office, who will then inform class teachers.  If you do 
not wish your child to participate in the beach visit please let us know. 
 
Sportswear 
Please could Year 5 and Year 6 come to school dressed in suitable sportswear with their West Kirby Primary School 
jumper/cardigan over the top, so that they are easily identifiable on both Tuesday 20th June for the beach visit and 
Wednesday 21st June for the Key Stage 2 football tournament. 
 
Please could Year 3 and Year 4 come to school dressed in suitable sportswear with their West Kirby Primary School 
jumper/cardigan over the top, so that they are easily identifiable on Wednesday 21st June for the beach visit.  It will 
also mean that they are ready to take part in the Key Stage 2 football tournament in the afternoon. 
 
To provide more support on the beach and when playing football, we would appreciate it if your child could wear 
trainers for both events. 
 
Due to the current hot weather all children need to have a refillable water bottle, a sun hat and to have applied 
sun cream prior to arriving at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 


